
 

 

BEFORE THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE 
ACTON-AGUA DUCLE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
Resolution #17-18.27 

 
Declaration of Indefinite Salaries for Retroactive Pay 

 
As a result of financial uncertainties, negotiations, legislation, and other factors, the 
Governing Board hereby declares that all management, confidential and other 
unrepresented employee salaries are declare indefinite for 2018-2019. 
 
ADOPTED this 14th of June 2018 by the Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School District Board of 
Trustees. 
 
 
AYES: __________________ NAYS: _________________ ABSENTIONS:_____________ ABSENT:__________ 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________ _________________________________________________ 
Lawrence M. King    Ed Porter, President 
AADUSD Superintendent   Board of Trustees 


